
 

 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 
 
 
Dear Adetola, 
 
RE: Tender for Semi Independent Living Services SIL - SSQ Stage 1 Outcome – Tender Ref: 89676 
 
 
Thank you for returning the completed selection questionnaire expressing an interest to be included in 
the short list of companies invited to tender for the above contract. Following detailed evaluation of your 
application, I regret to inform you that on this occasion your application has been unsuccessful for Lots 
1&2 and Lots 3&4.  
 
We are however pleased to inform you that the London Borough of Lambeth (the “Authority”) has made 
the decision to invite you to tender for Lots 5&6.  
 
Based on the selection criteria included in the pre-qualification questionnaire, (Exclusion Questions and 
our Additional Service-related questions a minimum score of 3 for each question) the scores obtained by 
your company are detailed in Appendix A: 
 

I hope our decision on this occasion will not preclude you from participating in any future procurement 
that may be of interest to you. 

 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mark Warren 
Senior Procurement Officer 
Adults, Health and Children Services 
 
 
 

20 November, 2024 

 

 

Abitol Services Limited  
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